From: trulyjane2001@yahoo.com

To: emnrd-parkscomments, EMNRD
Subject: Re: FW: [EXTERNAL] Paddleboard launch for NM senior residents
Date: Monday, March 4, 2024 9:23:59 AM

Thank you for responding to me, mr langenegger,

It is wonderful that our state is encouraging more residents to avail natural beauty in our state
parks. We have had some of the lowest fees here and over many years I have seen many more
non residents than new mexicans in our parks. Typically non residents have acquired more
finances than we here in new mexico. New Mexico has often received lowest wages of
america. [ have worked in New mexico for 40 years receiving a salary much less than my
counterparts from other states so my social security received is less also. Please do not
consider the $5 as minimal to new mexicans who have much lower spendable money in later
senior years. Please do not charge us money to put in paddle craft at our state parks which we
have been contributing to for our working life. Thank you

Jane Trulley

On Mar 4, 2024 08:46, "emnrd-parkscomments, EMNRD" <emnrd-
parkscomments@emnrd.nm.gov> wrote:

Good morning Jane,

Currently the proposal is to require a $5.00 per vehicle fee for individuals
launching paddle craft in State Parks. There is no exception for seniors in the
proposal. Our proposals currently are not final. We are in the public comment
period of our rule revision process. We will be accepting public comments until
3/29/24 and will hold a rules hearing on 4/1/24. I would encourage you to
please provide comments regarding the revisions. You can respond directly to
this e-mail if you have any comments.

Thank you,

Jared Langenegger, Field Operations Bureau Chief

NM State Parks Division

Cell: 575-420-1733

“Far and away the best prize that life offers is the chance to work hard at work
worth doing” - Theodore Roosevelt
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From: Parks, NM, EMNRD Sent: Monday, March 4, 2024 8:38 AM
To: emnrd-parkscomments, EMNRD <emnrd-parkscomments@emnrd.nm.gov>

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Paddleboard launch for NM senior residents

From: Jane Trulley <mailservices@sks.com>

Sent: Friday, March 1, 2024 4:56 PM

To: Parks, NM, EMNRD <nm.parks@emnrd.nm.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Paddleboard launch for NM senior residents

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.

Name
Jane Trulley
Email
trulyjane2001@yahoo.com
Subject

Paddleboard launch for NM senior residents

Message
| have read about the $5 fee to launch my kayak. Soon to be 75 years old. Will a fee be required for

seniors?
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